
Charity of the Year 2025
Supporting The Butterfly Hospice in 2025

We are delighted to announce that Dexter & Sharpe has chosen The Butterfly
Hospice Trust as our Charity of the Year for 2025. This incredible organisation
provides essential palliative and end-of-life care, offering comfort, dignity, and

support to patients and their families during challenging times.

Throughout the year, our team will be taking part in a variety of exciting
challenges and hosting fundraising events, all with the goal of raising vital
funds and awareness for this deserving cause.  Starting with a Cosy Dress

Down for all staff on 2nd January 2025.

At Dexter & Sharpe, we believe in giving back to the communities we serve,
and partnering with a charity that makes such a profound difference aligns

perfectly with our company values.

We invite our clients, partners, and the wider community to join us in
supporting The Butterfly Hospice Trust throughout 2025. Every donation, no

matter how big or small, will help provide compassionate care and support to
those who need it most.

Stay tuned for upcoming events, initiatives, and opportunities by: 

   Following us on our Facebook and LinkedIn pages. 
Following our fundraising journey (and to donate) on our JustGiving page. 

For more information about The Butterfly Hospice Trust, please visit their
website: https://www.butterflyhospice.org.uk/

https://www.facebook.com/DexterSharpeCCA/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/dexter-&-sharpe/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/ds-tbh2025
https://www.butterflyhospice.org.uk/

